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Agency Workplace Ombudsman  
 
DEEWR Question No. EW636_09 
 
Senator Watson asked on 3 June 2008, EEWR Hansard page 64. 
 
Question 
 
CEPU and Telstra Redundancies 
 
Did the matter go before the Ombudsman or not? (This refers to an investigation involving 
the CEPU). 
 
Answer 
 
The Workplace Ombudsman has provided the following response: 
 
This matter, referred to in the Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and 
Workplace Relations of Tuesday 11 March 2007 (Reference: Workplace Relations 
Amendment (Transition to Forward with Fairness) Bill 2008), has not come before the 
Workplace Ombudsman. 
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